
              Year 2 Newsletter 
               Friday 8th July 2022 

 

                       Our Christian Value this week is Truth. 
                    Why is it important to tell the truth? 

 
Hello Parents and Carers, 
This week we have been very active. Thank you to all of you who came to join on us on Tuesday morning 
for our first post Covid Sports Day. It was lovely to see so many of you in school again to cheer them on 
and share in your child’s experiences. The whole school participated with enthusiasm and enjoyment. It 
was a very close competition with only a few points between each of the four fantastic teams. 
I am delighted to announce that our Sports Day Winners this year were Rowan – our Red Team, with a 
grand total of 2,434 points scored. Congratulations and well done everyone! 
 
Homework 
Maths – x10 tables and counting in 10s sheets. 
Reading - 10 minutes at least five times a week.  
Books will be collected in next week. 
 
Uniform 
A flyer with information about correct school uniform will be sent out next week.  
Please check the flyer before purchasing any new uniform for September. 
Thank you. 
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Certificates and Celebrations  

 

Congratulations to all our ‘shining’ stars this week.  
Christian Value of Truth & Diamond 9 Flourish 8/7/2022 
Cain - For always being compassionate and caring. 
 
Curriculum Award 8/7/2022 
Harley-Jay – For putting 100% effort into all of his English work this week. 
 
Special Shining Stars Award 8/7/2022 
Class 2 have all been amazing this week and shown kindness, caring and compassion and welcomed 
Yana to Class 2 this week, who has joined us from the Ukraine. Well done everyone! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
Junior School Lunches 
As your child moves into KS2 in September, they are no longer eligible for free Infant School meals. The 
cost for school meals from September 2022 will be £2.40 per day, or £12.00 per week, payable via 
Parentpay.  
Please contact Mrs Ruston in the school office for further information if needed. 
 
Enterprise Day 
Thank you to all the parents and children who supported our Y6 Enterprise event on Wednesday 
afternoon. The activities and offerings provided by Y6 were enjoyed by all and a percentage of the 
monies raised by the Year 6 children will be donated to St. Catherine’s Hospice, who have supported 
family members for some of our pupils. Thank you for your generosity on the day. 
 
Diary Dates 
Sunday 10th July – Year 6 Leavers Service - St. Christopher’s Church @ 9.30am.  
Monday 11th July – Move On Morning 
You will receive a letter outlining details of their class and teacher for September. 
Friday 22nd July – Close for the summer holidays @ 2.00pm 
 
 
You can contact us on any of the email addresses below if you have any queries: 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Ramsay & Miss Courtney  
 

And finally… 
It has been a pleasure and a joy for us to work with your child this year. They have been wonderful and 
are very precious and we would like to share this poem with them… 

 

We think you’re very special, 
And we just wanted you to know, 

This year has been amazing,  
We’re so sad to see you go! 

 
We’ve done so much together,  

We’ve laughed and smiled and learned, 
After such an exciting journey, 

Enjoy the summer break you’ve earned. 
 

Remember to come and visit,  
We would love to see you grow,  
You have a lot to learn ahead, 

But there is one thing you should know: 
 

The thing that makes you wonderful,  
And will shine through all you do, 

Is just to be yourself, 
And be proud that you are YOU! 

 

Have a happy, safe and enjoyable Summer Holiday! 

Love Mrs Ramsay, Miss Courtney, Mrs Robinson and Mrs Edwards xxxx 

mailto:class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

